
 Milborne Port Primary School      

  North Street 
  Milborne Port 
  Nr Sherborne 

  Dorset DT9 5EP 
                                                                     Telephone: 01963 250366 

                                  Email: Office@MPPrimary.co.uk 
        

Interim Headteacher: Mrs Michelle Heap 

                                                      

16th June 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

In our Lower School Celebration Assembly this morning, we celebrated the following children: 

Gainsborough: Aubrie, Charlie, Millie and Bodhi 

Medlycott: Klara, Taio, Polly and Jack 

Venn: Darcy, Sydney, Alfred and Olivia B 

I am so super proud of our wonderful Crackmore children. They had a fantastic time in Bude. Both 

Mr Sweatman and Mrs Carr said they rose to the challenges extremely well, and were polite and 

made the very best of their time away. Way to go, Crackmore. 

Faye Creighton will be leaving Beeches at the beginning of July. She will be missed by all of the team. 

She is going on to a new challenge as a Barista. I know you will all join me in wishing her well. 

Please make sure that the children have PE kit for Monday Sports Club.  Mr Menage has a waiting 

list, and is keen that the children who go do have their kit on. If they do not have kit for two weeks in 

a row, he will offer the place to someone else. 

The weather is hotting up. I want the children to be comfortable in school. If it is a hot day, please 

feel free to send the children to school in PE kit. 

We have had some expressions of interest in joining a new PTFA committee. You would not 

necessarily have to have one of the key roles, but be part of a wider committee. Please let me know 

if you are interested. It is worthwhile in so many ways. 

Some of you may have noticed the new fence that has been installed this week in Gainsborough’s 

outdoor area. Thank you very much to Steve Heap and Derek Fowler for doing this for us in such 

sweltering heat; it is greatly appreciated and to the PTFA for part funding it. 

On Monday, we will be having our first transition morning, when the children will be spending the 

morning with their new class teachers and teaching assistants.  

I will be in school on Monday next week, and Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday the following week. 

As always, my door is open. 

Enjoy the lovely sunshine. 
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PTFA 

Thank you to everyone who took park in our sponsored walk/run; the total amount raised will follow 

next week! 

 

Thank you to everyone who donated teddies! We now move onto our bottle donations! Any bottle, 

any size, and collections will take place before and after school every day next week. 

 

Our summer fun day is set to be an amazing event this year - if anyone would like to help, we are 

offering free entry to your children to enjoy the day whilst you help us raise some money for the 

school! Get in touch if you can help!  

 

Thanks for your continued support. 

 

Summer Term 2023 Key Dates for Parents 

First transition morning 19th June 

Whole class and Year 6 leavers photographs 21st June 

PTFA Summer Fayre 24th June  

Sports Day 26th June 

Reserve Sports Day 3rd July 

Second transition morning 5th July 

Y6 Production – Dress Rehearsal 10th July 

Y6 Production – Afternoon Performance 1:30pm 11th July 

Beeches end of term celebration picnic 12:00pm 12th July 

Y6 Production – Evening Performance 5:00pm 12th July 

End of Year Reports home 14th July 

Choir to Somerset Singing Festival 

Evening Performance 

17th July 

Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly and Party 20th July 

PTFA Beach theme Mufti Day and Ice Cream Van 

Term Ends 

21st July 

 


